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__________________________________ 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
__________________________________ 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing pursuant to Section 874 of the New 
York State General Municipal Law will be held by the Town of Brookhaven Industrial 
Development Agency (the “Agency”) on the 11th day of September, 2017 at 11:00 a.m. local 
time, at Town of Brookhaven Division of Economic Development, 1 Independence Hill, 2nd 
Floor, Farmingville, New York 11738, in connection with the amendment and re-adoption 
by the Agency of the Agency’s Uniform Tax Exemption Policy, a copy of which is available 
at the Agency’s office, 1 Independence Hill, 2nd Floor, Farmingville, New York 11738, and 
on the Agency’s web site http://brookhavenida.org  

Dated:  August 31, 2017 TOWN OF BROOKHAVEN 
INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT 
AGENCY 

By: Lisa MG Mulligan 
Chief Executive Officer  

 
 


























